
LMPS Friends 
Chistmas Hamper 

Raffle
Children will be invited to come to school in 

non-school uniform THIS FRIDAY 4th of 
December, and in return, the Friends 

Commitee ask for children to bring in a 
food/drink item as a donation for our Christmas 

Hamper Raffle.

ONLY ONE ITEM PER HOUSEHOLD  
PLEASE, SO YOU DO NOT NEED TO 

DONATE MULTIPLE ITEMS IF YOU HAVE 
MORE THAN ONE CHILD AT THE SCHOOL

Donation examples include: chocolates, 
biscuits, confectionary, wine/beer/spirits, fudge, 

jams, pickles, mince pies and Christmas 
puddings!

With the items donated, we will be making up 
4 Christmas Hampers (1 for each class 

bubble) and parents & families will be invited to 
purchase raffle tickets!

Poster designed by Erin Wilson, Eagle Owl & Citrine House Captain  



GET YOUR RAFFLE TICKETS NOW!!
 

Thank you to to everyone who will be donating items for 
our Christmas hampers. 

Online tickets for the LMPS Friends Christmas Hamper 
Raffle are NOW available to buy!

Raffle tickets are £2 per ticket or 3 tickets for £5.
To make your purchase, can you please:

1.) Email lmpsfriends@gmail.com and confirm how 
many tickets you are buying, your mobile number, 
and the name you’ve used for your online transfer. 
This means we know how to contact you if you win 
and we can cross-reference against the payments 
we receive 

2.) Make an online transfer to the LMPS Friends Bank 
Account to the value of the number of tickets you 
would like. Our account details are:
Friends of Little Melton 
Account no. - 30342653
Sort code - 20-99-08

3.) Please get friends and family involved…all monies 
raised go towards enriching your child’s school 
experience 

We will email you back with your allocated raffle 
numbers.

Deadline for purchasing tickets is midnight on 
Monday 14th December.  The prize draw will be made 
in school by the House Captains on Wednesday 16th 

December (officiated by Mr Pritchard). 
Thank you for your continued support.

mailto:lmpsfriends@gmail.com

